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Investigation work continuing on Andrews Road and The Northern Road, 
Cranebrook  

Hawkesbury Nepean Valley Flood Evacuation Road Resilience 
Program 

August 2023 

What we are doing 
Due to additional scope and potholing locations, Transport for NSW will continue to conduct 
investigations at several locations along: 

 The Northern Road between Sherringham Road and Dunheved Road 

 Andrews Road between The Northern Road and Laycock Street, and  

 Trinity Drive between Richmond Road and Merton Avenue.  

 

This work will help us plan for flood resilience improvement projects as part of the Hawkesbury-
Nepean Valley Flood Evacuation Road Resilience Program.  

We will continue to undertake utility investigations including potholing. This will involve minor 
excavations on the road or nearby pavement to locate utilities.  

We have included a map overleaf showing the locations of work.  

Our work schedule 
Work will continue until Friday 15 September 2023, weather permitting. We will be on site for an 
additional 15-night shifts during that period, weather permitting. For the night shifts, our work 
hours will be between 7pm and 6am from Sunday to Thursday. We will be working up to five 
nights a week.  

How the work will affect you 

The work needs to be carried out at night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce safety risks to 
our workers and motorists. We will not work more than five nights in any one week. The road 
work may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to minimise the noise impact. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes during our work hours to make sure the work zone 
is safe. Partial lane closures and reduced speed limits may be in place and affect travel times. 
Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the 
latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your patience during 
this work.  
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Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our team on 1800 684 
490, or email hnvroadresilience@transport.nsw.gov.au.  
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